
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – February 2020

Hi BDTHC members,

We met on February 10, 2020 at our usual 
meeting place.  There were 10 members in 
attendance.  

There was a good showing for finds of the 
month to start the new year.  With the 
weather we are having it should continue 
with more finds as the weather gets even 
better.

We decided on May 10,2020 for the club members only picnic and 
hunt for spring.  Cost will be $50.00 for the hunt and as usual 
the picnic is free. Just bring a covered dish to share.  The 
$50.00 fee for the Hunt must be paid by April 19, 2020 to Ron 
Denman at the meeting or mailed to our P.O. Box.

Our open hunt will be August 8,9, 2020.  The flier has been put 
on the website and notifications were sent out by Email.  It was 
also decided to have all the hunts in the open area and plant 
the fields all at one time so we don't interfere with the 
buriers lunch.  

Finds of the Month:  Congratulations to the winners.

Dues are due and payable at the meeting or sent to the P.O. Box. 
We always need more help under the pavilion for the fund raisers 
at the open Hunt.

That's all for now the next meeting will be on March 9, 2020 in 
the basement of the Forty Fort Municipal Building at 6:30 pm.  I 
hope to see everyone there.

BDTHC President 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


